

www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 22, 2010

Dante Pearson 2100 W. Pierce St., Apt. #324 Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Pearson:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 8, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Food Dealer license for the premises at 5231 W. Center St. ("Smoke Kings Depot") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for an administrative fee determined by the Health Department, by filing and application for a refund with the Health Department, Room 315, Municipal building, 841 N. Broadway, Milwaukee, WI 53202.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division Health Department – Kevin Hulbert CCF100348